
We’d like to say how impressed we are with the way that the vast majority of children
have settled back into the school routine and are working hard after the Christmas break.
In our welcome back assembly on Tuesday we talked about new year's resolutions and
made a whole school resolution to remember to be kind, respectful and remember our
manners, as Ida reminded everyone during the assembly ‘manners cost nothing’!

A quick reminder that clubs will start from next week. If you have completed the Club
google form that was sent out on Tuesday and you do not hear back from the school
office, please assume that your child has a place in their requested club. If for any reason
you did not receive the email containing the google form, please contact the office.

Cherry Class nurses
Cherry Class have been learning about Florence Nightingale and all the good work that
she did to improve conditions in hospitals. The children made Florence Nightingale
lamps, and took it in turns attending to their poorly patients, including Miss Bissex who
needed a lot of attention!

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to the following children for receiving
the Head Teacher’s Award this week:

Livie, Nancy, Jack, Charlie, Harry and Phoebe.

The children with the most stars in their
class this week are:

Doodle Maths - Darcie, Phoebe, Pippa, Lottie,
Johannes, Lainie and Imogen. And Gracie received
her certificate from last week.
Doodle Tables - Rory and Oli.

Other Achievements

Well done to Sophie who received her gymnastics medal this week.
If any children have achieved any awards or recognition for activities

out of school, they are welcome to bring them in to show at celebration
assembly on a Friday and share their achievement with everyone.



Notices
● Coats - Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school. Unless it is torrential rain,

children will still go outside at break, lunchtime and PE sessions.
● Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back.
● School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this

time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are
marked as late in the register.

● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.

Basketball Club
Starting from 13th January 2025 - 15.15-16.15pm
https://phsports.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/index.php

https://phsports.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/index.php



